
 

Meeting Minutes, April 6, 2016 

 

 The committee agreed to include a representative from the Palm Desert Campus as a 

steering committee member. 

 

 The committee agreed that the data for the report will cover the period between fall 2010 

and fall 2014. 

 

 It was clarified that for some programs, our graduate admissions evaluators use both the 

last 90 units and the cumulative GPA when calculating GPA.  

 

 The committee is exploring using another CSU graduate program as an additional 

benchmark. 

 

 The committee members agreed to create a focus group and to explore the option of using 

an external consultant. 

 

 


